
Minutes of meeting of St Augustine’s Community Together Residents’ Association 

(ACT) held on 27 June 2012 at St Augustine’s Hall, Norwich. 

 

1. Welcome from Chair of ACT, The Revd Nicholas Vesey. Attendance register circulated: 21 

people at meeting. Apologies received: Adrian Holmes. 

2. Minutes of last meeting (4.4.12) approved with one amendment: (para 1) Lucy Green 

should be Lucy Howard. 

3. Matters arising: (para 3b) the metal post outside the Spar Shop at St Augustine’s Gate had 

been removed. 

4. Community safety issues: there had been two cats found dead in the churchyard area of 

suspected poisoning. The PCSOs (Emma and Lynne)said that there has been a spike in 

reported burglaries from vehicles in the area recently. 

5. “Open Mike” session: A resident of Leonard Street reported a banging manhole cover in 

Edward Street near Leonard Street. A resident of Sussex Street reported that dog mess 

was not being cleansed from the streets regularly enough and weeds were not being kept 

down; plus waste and recycling bins were being left on the street after refuse collection day, 

causing obstructions. 

6. Alan Camina reported on progress towards opening the new community resource at 52 St 

Augustine’s Street (formerly Fran’s Pantry) now known as The Stage (St Augustine’s 

Gateway Enterprise). It was run by a Trust made up of local residents and traders. Cllrs 

Howard and Bearman congratulated the Trust for bringing this about  

7. Date of next meeting: 26 September 2012. 

 

You may contact ACT by email via our website: 

www.staugustinesnorwich.org.uk 

 

We are also on Facebook at: 

“Friends of St Augustine’s Community Together Residents’ Association”  

 


